
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

Saturday 16th July 2022 

 

 
NEWS AND VIEWS AND INFORMATION AND 

PUZZLES AND REMINDERS  

 

 

The Entertainment 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wow! What a turn-out for what was a fabulous, fun-filled, action-packed day! From bouncy castles 

to donkey rides, adopting animals to soaking your parents, drinking Pimms to dancing on hay 

bales…, there were lots to do and lots of people doing it! Because of your support, we thoroughly 

enjoyed planning (and attending) The CPS Summer Festival 2022 and we hope you had as much 

fun as we did. However, there’s always room for improvement so please take 2 minutes to complete 

our Survey Monkey. https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/FS83CHZ 

 

Have a brilliant summer, The CPS Summer Festival Team      

 

 

We are so lucky to have such a talented school community. The singing, the playing of instruments, the dancing and the 

martial arts were all extremely impressive and demonstrated just how committed our young people and their grown-ups 

are - well done! And a HUGE special thank you to Mr Davies who co-ordinated the CPS Showcase. 

Thank you! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Thank you to all the VOLUNTEERS, thank you to the extremely patient 

CPS OFFICE STAFF and thank you to MOURAD, our extremely 

organised site manager– these events cannot happen without you! 

-  

I think we all agree that Aaron was fantastic and really did an excellent job 

at creating a festival vibe. Lots of people approached him (and us) for his 

details so we thought we’d make it easy by popping them on here: 

www.Aaronnorton.co.uk   

AaronNortonUK@yahoo.com 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/FS83CHZ
http://www.aaronnorton.co.uk/
mailto:AaronNortonUK@yahoo.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to The Emergency Services 

 

THE MAGIC NUMBER! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your kindness and generosity, on 

the day and with the raffle, helped 

to fundraise over … 

£7500 
All monies raised go towards school 

projects  

 

 

The Police and the Fire Brigade were a BIG hit, the children enjoying climbing in the vans, pressing the sirens, holding the 

shields and testing the weight of the battering ram! The police people and fire people gave up their own time to attend our 

Festival and were absolutely amazing with the children – thank you to all of them      

The Stalls 
The children had so much fun at all of the stalls! Biscuit decorating was a HUGE hit and there was a constant queue for the 

donkey rides and bouncy castles. The children were very excited to ‘Soak their parents’ and many ducks were hooked! 

The dads and set-up! 
The dads were on-site setting up from 8.30 am Saturday morning (bacon 

butties were provided!), and stayed until 5.30pm to help clear-up too – thank 

you! 


